NOTICE OF POOL CLOSURE

To: All Residents of Golf’'s Edge

From: Golf’s Edge Board of Directors

Date: 2/09/25

Subject: Temporary Pool Closure — Roof Replacement

Dear Residents,

Please be advised that the pool area will be closed on Wednesday,
February 12th, and Thursday, February 13th, due to the scheduled
replacement of the pool house roof.

For your safety, we kindly ask all residents to refrain from entering the
pool area and adjacent grounds while work crews are present. Access
will remain restricted until further notice to ensure the completion of the
project in a safe and timely manner.

We appreciate your cooperation and patience during this time. If you have
any questions, please contact the Board of Directors.

Thank you,

Golf’s Edge Condominium Association
Board of Directors
golfsedgeboard@gmail.com



